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> The SNAs would be degraded if the entirety of Onepoto Stream was not included in one or the other. 
>   
> 5. I support greater expansions and descriptions being added to SNA223 and SNA136—these areas are rapidly 
revegetating and are outgrowing the marked SNA areas. 
>   
> 6. Greater Wellington Regional Council and volunteer groups have made significant progress revegetating the hills to 
the east of Onepoto Stream, and I support either a single, large, encompassing SNA to be created that covers the entirety 
of the eastern hills of Whitereia Park, or expansion of all SNAs to more accurately encompass their now-larger areas. 
>   
> 7. The extent of SNA134 should be grown to cover recent revegetation efforts by volunteer groups in the area, 
especially around the eastern side of the SNA and Te Onepoto Bay. 
>   
> I look forward to these changes being made. 
>   
> I wish to be heard in support of my submission, if needed. If others make similar submissions, I would be happy to 
jointly present a proposed plan at a hearing. 
>   
> Regards, 
> Luke Davia. 
>   
> Dated: 20 November 2020. 
> Contact details: 021 280 4843 
> Address: 31 Rothwell Street, Titahi Bay, 5022. 
>   
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